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Dear Parents and Carers , 

 

Firstly, I would like to thank you all for your continued 

understanding, support and consideration throughout last 

week when we experienced some difficult weather conditions. 

We always try our best to open the school, but last week we 

had to consider the safety of our whole community. We are 

now all back in and the children are enjoying many exciting 

learning opportunities across the school.  

 

 

Recently I have been privileged to see some examples of how 

wonderful our children are, when representing our school. The 

attitude, commitment and teamwork that has been displayed 

during sporting competitions, dance performances, church 

services  and visits to other schools is fantastic and I am 

extremely proud of each and every one of our children.  

 

 

Today the children have enjoyed World Book Day, in their 

amazing costumes and with their normal zest for life that fills our 

school on a daily basis. Thank you all for your continued hard 

work by  supporting the children with   costumes, letters, 

homework etc. We really appreciate your efforts.  

 

 

Mr Toms is working hard to develop our Twitter account so that 

we can share the good work that happens at ASSR on a 

regular basis. Please keep an eye out for this and follow us if 

you can.  

 

 Kind regards  

 

Mr Davison  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



Netball Tournament @ HCC  
 

On Tuesday 27th February 20 children from Buzzards and 
Sparrowhawks Classes competed against other schools at the 
local Netball tournament at Heathfield Community College.   
The children were brilliant. They really worked hard in both 
teams and were able to beat some of the other bigger schools 
and scores lots of goals. More importantly they really enjoyed 
themselves. 
 
A big thank you goes to Nicky Wickham and Rachel Windus for 
coaching and leading the teams before and during the 
competition. We really appreciate your efforts. Thank you also 
to all parents who supported the children and transported 
them to the tournament.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Trophy 

This weekõs winners were 

Buzzards!!  

Well done  

 



 World Book Day 2018  



 World Book day continued  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PTA Update  
 

Thank you to everyone who participated in World Book Day, Iôm 

sure you all looked great.. 
In the coming weeks we have a lot going on, our Film Night is 

on the 20th March and Easter Egg Hunt and Mufti day is on 

29th March  
Our Spring Fair is coming together, if you would like to help in 

any way, please do get in touch and come to our next PTA 

meeting on Thursday 15th March @ ASSR. 

 
Thank you again for your continued support 

 
Tasha  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gold Awards  

 

Jack Brooksbank  

Ethan Deane  

Evie Denness 

Blake Williams  

Carter Williams  

Gracie Cannings  

Oscar Clarke  

Robin Clover  

Emily West 

Summer MacNeil  

 

 

 



On Wednesday 7 th March the Buzzards  took part in ôThe Big 

Danceõ at The Assembly Halls, Tunbridge Wells. They danced to a 

song called òSeven Nation Armyó by the White Stripes. The children 

worked really hard practising and performing.  

  

A special mention needs to go to Jack Brooksbanks , who 

performed a short guitar solo at the beginning of the song! He was 

amazing!  

  

Big thanks to Julie Brooksbanks , Rozelle Bowerman , Tora Pring, 

Carolyn Fogg  and Mrs Whittaker who all helped in various ways to 

support the children with their performance.  

  

Thanks also goes to the PTA for paying for our caps and our 

fantastic parents who did a brilliant job supplying costumes  

and delivering the children to the theatre in the evening . 

Photos on next pageééééééé.. 

Buzzards - The Big Dance @ The 
Assembly Hall Theatre   

   



 Buzzards - The Big Dance  

@ The Assembly Hall Theatre ð Last night!  

   


